
 

         November 4, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
This email is to notify you that a student in the high school has tested positive for  
COVID-19.  Any close contacts of this student have been notified. 
 
It is our role to inform all the families of our school of this recent news, and also to ask you to please monitor 
for the onset of symptoms related to COVID-19, including cough, shortness of breath, fever (temperature > 
100.4°F), chills, repeated shaking with chills, muscle pain, headache, sore throat, or new loss of taste or 
smell.  If you note any change in the health of your child, please contact your regular medical provider. 
 
We want to assure our families and school community that our staff continues to follow the comprehensive 
guidelines related to cleaning and screening students set forth by the Michigan Return to School Roadmap, 
Calhoun County Public Health Department, and the Diocese of Kalamazoo. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Stacy Lightfoot 
Administrative Assistant 
St. Philip Catholic Central 
(269) 963-4503 
 


